
PUBLIC NOTICE 
Public Hearing 

August 9, 2024 at 6pm 

  

The Town of Alexandria will hold a Public Hearing 
August 9, 2024 at 6pm in the conference room at the 
Alexandria Town Hall.  
 

To Swear in Alderman 
To introduce new board 
To select Vice Mayor 
 
The proposed public hearing is being conducted pursuant to the 
laws of the State of Tennessee and the Town of Alexandria, 
Tennessee. 

The hearing is open to the public and all interested persons are 
encouraged to attend.  The Town of Alexandria adheres to all state 
and federal non-discrimination laws. Persons needing special 
accommodations to attend the meeting should contact the office 
of Mayor Beth Tripp at (615) 529-2171. 

 


